
The Public Health Agency (PHA) in partnership with The Strategic Planning &
Performance Group (SPPG) are seeking views on the Substance Use Strategic
Commissioning and Implementation Plan (the Plan) which will deliver the vision
outlined in the Department of Health’s recent Substance Use Strategy Making Life
Better, Preventing Harm, Empowering Recovery.

Specifically, we are seeking views on each of the eight Strategic Priority Areas that
we have identified in the Plan; the recommended Commissioning Actions and the
timescales for implementation.

The consultation runs until Friday 24 November 2023 

Find out more and how to contribute at
https://consultations2.nidirect.gov.uk/hsc/suscipc/
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